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Mr Bob Lander

Director

Tattersal Lander Pty Ltd

PO Box 580

RAYMOND TERRACE NSW 2324

02/03/2021
Dear Mr Lander

Bobs Farm Sand Mine Project (SSD-6395)
Request for Additional Information

The Department acknowledges receipt of the Submissions Report including an updated project
description for the Bobs Farm Sand Mine Project (SSD-6395) dated February 2021. After careful
consideration, the Department is requesting that you provide additional information.

The Department notes that some inconsistencies remain in relation to the description of the project
in the RTS and specialist reports. As noted in the Department’s request for a response to
submissions dated 7 February 2019, it is necessary that the proposal and its impacts are
accurately and consistently described so that an accurate assessment of the proposal can be
undertaken by DPIE.

You are requested to submit additional information and clarification as outlined in Attachment A
Please address these issues carefully and comprehensively.

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by 23 April 2021. If you are unable to provide the requested information within this
timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit to, a timeframe detailing the provision of this
information.

If you have any questions, please contact Gabrielle Allan, who can be contacted on 02 9585 6078 or
at gabrielle.allan@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
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